MOUNTFIELD COMMUNITY ARTS

Mountfield Community Arts is reluctantly stopping our classes at the Village Hall for now.
We were unable to return to pre-Covid numbers of students, and this, combined with
several other factors, means the classes became unviable. We, the tutors and students, are
really unhappy about this, but we will all ook back to the very happy 16 years that we held
our art classes in this beautiful venue. And we are very grateful to the Village Hall
Committee for so kindly giving us the past year free, which meant that we were able to start
painting together as soon as lockdown eased and allowed six people to be in a room !

A lot of excellent paintings have been created , and a lot of friendships formed in the past 16
years here, and we will all miss it, but remain ever grateful that we had such a perfect place
to meet.

I would like to offer these three paintings, to thank the Village Hall Committee, and would
value any suggestions about where they could be kept.

Barbara Valentine and Juliette Dodd



